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Hi gang!   
 

 Hi gang! 
 
 In regards to disc carriers and discs, see picture below.  Carrier 007 which will 
be stored on the top shelf behind scoreboard #7 contains a new design of disc.  They 
have a factory bevel which makes them all identical.   
 I would like our membership to try these out.  So when we have open play if you 
are curious, go get them and substitute them for the regular discs.  Just be sure to not 
get them mixed up with the other discs and please put them back behind scoreboard #7 
so we always know where they are. 
 These discs had mixed reviews down south, but my opinion is they play nicely in 
our indoor situation and with the wax we use.  I feel they are consistent because the 
bevel on each disc is identical as they come out of a mold.  Previously a worker had to 
grind this bevel on.  No worker could make them identical.  Maybe close but not identical.   
For those who don't know when I talk about a bevel, it is the angle you see at the outer 
edge of the disc which allows the disc to travel over the court, without snowplowing the 
wax. 
 I'll be looking forward to your feedback. 
 
Thanks,  Charlie. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Charlie Loiselle, President        
780-710-7590   or   
charlie.loiselle@shaw.ca 


